[image: image1.png]Microsoft Access - a

OSPS_LOGO_2.pdf - Adobe Reader =
File Edit View Window Help B

database
QBRXEE6H] o] = @ e B ez Tools | Sign | Comment
B Signin
v Export PDF
Adobe ExportPDF
Convert PDF fils to Word or Excel
oniine
Select POF File:
5 057,060 2 par
THe/192KB
doo) 2
Recognize Text in English(US.
Change D
Convert
beel =
» Create PDF
;s\faradayDocuments\
0ld Stratford Primary School
eate
827x1169in < >

—
B 253 ST W)




[Type text]



Tuesday 17th July 2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

First of all can I take this opportunity to thank you for all the support you have given to Old Stratford Primary School this year. We have made real strides on improving yet further the quality of education we are delivering to our pupils, the development of our curriculum to meet the needs of our students in a changing society and raising standards of attainment to ensure our pupils fulfil their absolute potential.

There are so many positives this year including ever improving attainment standards and levels within all year groups across all subjects. A huge well done to Year 6 this year, who have helped Old Stratford Primary School achieve our best results ever. We have taken on OFSTED and achieved a well-deserved GOOD and strive ever closer to outstanding as we enter a future with The Grand Union Partnership in September.
It has been wonderful to see the children’s confidence increase throughout the year. There have been a number of school events that have really allowed the children to showcase their talents including the most recent Lion King Show and Paul Sturgess as our special basketball guest.

Other highlights have been French Days, World Book Day, Residential trips and Art Exhibitions.
The physical environment that children learn in is extremely important to us and we have made a big investment in our Early Years outdoor area. OSSA contributed substantial funds to help equip the area with a climbing frame and messy play facilities and now we have a wonderful environment for our children to learn in.
This has been a very busy last two weeks at school, with many “Thank yous” to say. 

Sports Day and Summer Fete

The sun stayed out for us on Sports Day on the 13th July. It was wonderful to welcome so many parents and friends to the school. I am sure you will agree that, following a morning of the best kind of competitive sport, the Green Team came through with a deserving win in the end.

We were very grateful to everyone who came back on Friday evening to support Old Stratford School Association in making our Summer Fete such a great success. A substantial amount of money was raised on the night which will be used in future months to purchase learning resources which will benefit all children at the school. A really big thank you to all the OSSA volunteers for organising the event, and making it such a huge success.

Lion King Show
Many family and friends came to see the Lion King performance which was a huge success.  Anyone who was there will agree that the children performed to the highest possible standard. For the children who took part and the very large number of adults who supported the production, it was a privilege to be involved. A recording of the show on DVD is still available to purchase from the school office.
Arrangements for the End Of Term-Friday 20th July 2018
We have two assemblies on Friday to celebrate the end of the school year. At approximately 9.10am we will be presenting awards in a Celebration Assembly. All parents are welcome. At 1.30pm we have our Year 6 Leavers Assembly to celebrate the children’s 7 great years at Old Stratford Primary School. 
2.30pm School Closes for the Summer Holidays 

Sadly we say a fond farewell to 2 members of our staff this year – Mrs Pargiter and Mrs Mills. Mrs Pargiter has worked in the office for 7 years now and has shown huge commitment to the school. Mrs Mills has worked at the school for 3 years now and 
has worked in every class so knows all the children. Both members of staff will be missed and we wish them all the best for the future. Mrs Mills’ last day will be Wednesday 18th July. Mrs Pargiter’s last day will be Friday 20th July.
All there is left to say now is thank you all for your continued support and I wish you all a lovely summer holiday. School will re-open for children on Thursday 6th September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Karen Sarbutts 

Headteacher

